
The school should definitely report harassment, intimidation, bullying or cyberbullying.  We are a community and need to protect our 
kids.  It is important that we band together to support our kids.  If we are not informed, we cannot help.  This is an extremely 
important measure that affects our kids that sometimes are unable to cope with things that seem insurmountable at their age.  As 
informed adults, we can make better decisions to support these teens.  I was bullied as a student and had no support. It would have 
been significant if an adult would have acknowledged and supported me as a teen.  It is critical that we work together to help 
vulnerable teens that feel hopeless. We can make a difference together; please support our teens at a time when things can seem 
hopeless.


